
HAMPTON TOWNSHIP 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hampton Township, Dakota county, Minnesota, 
Board of Supervisors will hold a Public Hearing at the Hampton Township Hall, 23250 
Main Street, Hampton City on Tuesday August 17th, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. prior to the 
Regular Township Board Meeting. 
 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is: 
To consider the application for an Interim Conditional use Permit for May Calf Farm, 

26280 Goodwin Ave.(Barry and Shelly May) is requesting to expand there current 
feedlot to 670. The location of this Feedlot is in Section 26. 

Any persons wishing to be heard regarding said application may appear and will be 
heard at the time and place specified above. 

 
 

Amy Otte, 
Hampton Township, Deputy Clerk 


